
Trees to be Cut along Oak Alley Project 
Several Board Members met to discuss the trees along Oak Alley with the help of a 
Parish representative.  The Parish has identified numerous trees that are dead and will 
need to be removed, including grinding up the trunks.  Thanks to Beth Martin, we will 
use a grant from Friends of Jefferson the Beautiful to replace the trees.  The Parish has 
agreed to plant them for us.  This project should begin sometime very soon. 


